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Long-Term Care: Surveyors Beware
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The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services has introduced significant updates to the long-term care surveyor

guidelines, aiming to enhance the quality and oversight of the survey process.

Here, we delve into some of the key changes that will have the greatest impact on facility operations starting in

February 2025, when they take effect.

Click here to read the full article on McKnights Long-Term Care News.
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